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Comments: I grew up here in Teton Valley, Idaho. I have many fond memories of skiing at targee ski resort, as

well as exploring Teton Canyon. Unfortunately, Targee's rising prices have made it impossible for my family and

me to enjoy their facilities on any sort of regular basis. Please don't allow the same thing to happen up Teton

Canyon. Setting aside my personal feelings of attachment, allowing the expansion of the ski resort would be

harmful to the local wildlife and destabilizing  to the local economy. The valley floor is experiencing rapid

development, making habitat unstable as it. We need spaces that can support plants and animals with a 'leave

no trace' attitude from humans. Additionally, Idaho does not have the infrastructure to support the expansion,

especially considering our lack of ability to benefit economically from it. I hope you will consider limiting the land

available to the ski resort, for the sake of all of us in Idaho. 


